
NOTICE 

Critical Path Institute is seeking approval of a Labor Condition Application for the period August 
1, 2025 to April 30, 2027 to permit employment of one H-1B worker in the classification of 
Statisticians.  A salary ranging from $78,038.00 per year to $93,720.00 per year is being offered 
to this worker.  The H-1B worker will be employed at 1318 North Martel Avenue, Apartment 6, 
Los Angeles, California  90046.  The Labor Condition Application relating to this employee is 
available for public inspection at our headquarters located at 1840 East River Road, Suite 100, 
Tucson, Arizona  85718.  Complaints alleging misrepresentation of material facts in the Labor 
Condition Application and/or failure to comply with the terms of the Labor Condition Application 
may be filed with any office of the Wage and Hour Division of the United States Department of 
Labor. 
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